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Thursday 9 February

Fab Feb Disco

Friday 10 February

Last day of Spring Term 1

Monday 13 February -

Thursday 16 February

Mr Sinkinson’s Holiday Camp

Monday 20 February 

School re-opens Spring Term 2

Wednesday 22 February

Girlguiding – Thinking Day 2023

Friday 31 March

Last day of Spring Term 2

Bank Holiday

Monday 1 May 2023 – all schools

Polling Day Closure

Thursday 4 May 2023

Coronation Bank Holiday

Monday 8 May 2023

27th January 2023

A note from the Headteacher
The school has received notification from the NEU trade union that its members propose to 
take industrial strike action on Wednesday 1 February.  This action relates to a national 
dispute over pay.  Some staff within school are members of this union and therefore will be 
taking part in the industrial action.  We have undertaken a risk assessment for the school 
and, at this point in time, I feel that we can still open safely for all of our pupils.
I would, however, urge you to check Parentmail next Wednesday morning as I cannot plan 
for unforeseen circumstances and will inform you if the above changes on the day.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

Mr Sinkinson’s Holiday Camp is 
back (Mon 13 – Thursday 
16 February) £13.00 per day. 
Places must be booked and 
paid for in advance.
Absences MUST be reported 
daily to the school office by 
9.30am (the office opens at 
8.30am). Failure to report any 
absence/illness may lead to the 
absence being unauthorised.
We have had a lot of enquiries 
about missing uniform. Please 
ensure all uniform/ clothing is 
clearly labelled.
Children should not be left 
unsupervised whilst waiting for 
breakfast club to begin. 
Parent/carers MUST stay with 
their child until a member of 
staff collects them.

PTA FAB FEB DISCO
The PTA will host its Fab Feb Disco after school on 
Thursday 9 February and all pupils are invited.  
The cost of the disco will be £2.50 per child, which 
includes a drink and snack.
The Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 disco will 
run from 4.15pm until 5.30pm, whilst the Key 
Stage 2 disco will run from 5.45pm until 7.00pm. 
Please drop your child off at the front door and 
collect them from under the canopy.
For your child to attend the disco it is important 
that you sign the consent form that we sent home 
with your child with the details of how they will be 
getting home from school when the disco finishes. 
It is essential that your child is picked up promptly 
at the end of the disco. Tickets need to be 
purchased by 12 noon on Wednesday 8 February 
for you child to be able to attend.

NEWS IN BRIEF

World Thinking Day is celebrated on 22nd February and gives girls the opportunity to take 
action and speak out on issues they care about and to connect with the worldwide 
sisterhood of Girl Guiding and Girl Scouting.  This year’s theme Our World, Our Equal Future! 
will enable them to speak up on gender equality and climate change.  To support the 
initiative, all children who are part of a uniformed organisation such as Rainbows, Brownies, 
Guides, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Brigade will be allowed to wear their uniforms to school 
on Wednesday 22nd February.

WORLD THINKING DAY 22 FEBRUARY
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